Hello, it's unfortunate to be writing this again. Watersports are some of my most cherished memories with my family, and to imagine
that | won’t be able to show my kids the excitement of watersports on the beautiful Willamette River is heartbreaking. Please do not
pass this bill. There are many respectful boat owners that respect the water, it's habitants, and others in and near the water. The

Willamette River should be able to be loved and used by everyone. Thank you for your time.



